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The below is attributable to Spokesperson Heather Nauert:‎

Yesterday, Secretary Michael R. Pompeo met with Republic of Cyprus Foreign
Minister Nikos Christodoulides at the State Department. Secretary Pompeo and
Foreign Minister Christodoulides agreed on the importance of enhancing the
U.S.-Republic of Cyprus relationship and welcomed the signing by Foreign
Minister Christodoulides and Assistant Secretary of State for European and
Eurasian Affairs A. Wess Mitchell of the Statement of Intent on strengthening
and developing the bilateral security relationship. The Statement of Intent
will advance shared interests in combatting terrorism, enhancing maritime and
border security, and promoting regional stability. The Secretary reaffirmed
longstanding U.S. policy on resources in the Republic of Cyprus’ Exclusive
Economic Zone and also said the United States continues to support Cypriot-
led, UN-facilitated efforts to reunify the island as a bizonal, bicommunal
federation, which would benefit all Cypriots.
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